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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Preliminary Adequacy Review, TR-17, Lyons Quarry M1977-208 

Scott A Harcus <scotta.harcus@cemex.com> Mon, Jul 25, 2022 at 2:02 PM
To: "patrick.lennberg@state.co.us" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>
Cc: Patrick Chalupsky <patrick.chalupsky@cemex.com>, Cita Cisse <cita.cisse@cemex.com>, Erik Estrada <erik.estrada@cemex.com>,
Maribel B Aguilos <maribelb.aguilos@cemex.com>, Lillian F Deprimo <lillianf.deprimo@cemex.com>

Good afternoon Mr. Lennberg –

 

Thank you for talking my phone call moments ago.  As discussed, CEMEX would like to request a 30-day extension to the TR-17
Preliminary Adequacy Review response.  We are finalizing the mapping files associated with the response letter.

 

Let me know if you have any questions.

 

Regards,

Scott

 

 

Scott A. Harcus 
Lyons Cement Plant

Environmental Manager  
Office : +1(303)823-2124

Mobile: +1(614)306-8838    
Address: 5134 Ute Highway, Longmont, CO 80503

 

From: Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us> 
Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 10:53 AM 
To: Scott A Harcus <scotta.harcus@cemex.com> 
Subject: Preliminary Adequacy Review, TR-17, Lyons Quarry M1977-208
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